
  
NOTICE OF DECISION FROM MONDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2024 
PUBLISHED ON TOWN OF WILTON WEBSITE: FEBRUARY 16, 2024 
 
At its regular meeting held on February 12, 2024, the Wilton Planning and Zoning Commission 
took the following action: 
 
 
APPROVED: 
  
 
REG#24-407 – EV Chargers, regulation change prompted by a state regulation requiring that 
any commercial use or residential site with over thirty parking spaces requires ten percent of 
those spaces have EV Chargers. 
 
 
Dated this 16th day of February, 2024, Wilton Planning & Zoning Commission 
Eric Fanwick, Secretary 
 
 
Publish ONCE in the Wilton Bulletin on Thursday, February 22, 2024. 
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Wilton Planning and Zoning    Wilton Planning and Zoning 
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